
• From: noscontra 
Sent: 31 March 2014 10:41 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2014/1477/P - 8 °swarthy Road NW3 301 

Categories: Orange Category 

For the attention of Mr. Christopher Heather, 

Dear Mr. Heather, 

I write to you in this way as your website is still subject to Essential Maintenance", as it has been 
throughout the weekend (including Saturday morning), but this me.ssage only appears when one 
has gone through the whole process of making comments on-line. When one is given a deadline, 
the fact that the best means of communicating is denied to one is far from acceptable, and 
doubtless other people have been as frustrated lame. As such will you please extend the deadline 
beyond the 21 days from your letter of n March? 

My comments are as follows: Am opposed to any changes in the original planning permissions 
where they impact on any element of the original building which has had to be demolished. Details 
on line are unclear but solar panels look to he unsightly from ground level and out of keeping with 
the other 19C buildings in this part of the road. In a CONSERVATION AREA, like should he 
replaced by like, with no unnecessary innovations. Please decline the proposals. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this message. 

Yours sincerely, 

David Poulton 


